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A big thank you to Lesley for the workshop 
a few weeks ago, one gains so much from 
attending workshops given by experienced 
tutors, for me painting abstract is 
something I will have to work on, it requires 
approaching a subject from a different 
perspective .
Don’t miss out on the sketching workshop 
tutored by Rachael, check out the date 
below.

Just a reminder that painting at the club on 
Tuesdays as well as on Thursdays and plein air 
get together on Sundays.
Our exhibition at the club will be upon us 
sooner than you think so if anyone needs 
assistance with framing, please let me know.

Have an enjoyable month
Regards Tom.

President Tom Trower ~ Email: southcanterburyartsociety@gmail.com ~ Web: southcanterburyartsociety.org.nz ~ FB: South Canterbury Art Society

A few words from our President

southcanterburyartsociety.org.nz

The new SCAS Facebook page is up and running

Check it out
https://www.facebook.com/share/1EC61EHeci/?mibextid=wwXIfr

Club 
Workshop
Drawing with 
Rachel Ratten 

At the club rooms, 23th March 
9.30am to 12.30pm. 

$25
 Email: Helen: willcock_home@xtra.co.nz

Reminders / Notices
We have a new club phone number.
Phone: 021 085 89521

May Art Show at the club rooms.  22nd May at 7pm  
Opening night also the same night is the AGM meeting  
Nomination process for committee members.

Tuesday: Open Studio club rooms from 1-3pm,
 all welcome.

The 2025 Annual Art show date: 
•	 19nd September to 12thOctober.   
•	 Entries due early August.
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Photos from Lesley Brown’s 
recent abstract workshop  


